
 
Year 2 Spring Term Newsletter 

Dear Year 2 families, 

 

Happy New Year!  I hope you all had a lovely Christmas.  

 

We have a very full Spring Term ahead of us in Year 2. We have a gymnastics coach working with us 

every Thursday in PE and we have a new teaching student in Year 2, Mrs Stolting-Ayoub, in class 

for the first half term. 

 

Please see below for information about the Spring Term curriculum and some reminders about our 

routines in Year 2. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support. As always, please pop in to see me or drop me an email if 

you have any questions or concerns. 

 

Mrs McCabe  

Year2@cloverhill.school 

 

Year 2 Spring Term Curriculum: 

 

English:  

Fiction - Traditional tales from other cultures 

Non-Fiction – Explanation text 

Poetry – Senses poetry 

 

Maths:  

Money 

Multiplication and Division 

Mass, Capacity and Temperature  

Time  

Fractions  

Statistics 

 

Science:  

Animals Including Humans 

 

Geography:   

Where are the hot and cold areas of the world? 

 

History: 

What does it take to become a great explorer? 

 

Computing:  

Using the internet 

Presentation skills 

PE:  

Dance – Explorers 

Gymnastics – visiting coach 

Ball Skills – Feet and Hands 

 

Music:                                                      

Themes – Playing together in a band. (Rock) 

Reggae and animals (Reggae) 

Songs – I Wanna Play in a Band, Zootime 

Instrument – Glockenspiel. 

 

RE:  

Judaism - The Synagogue and The Torah 

 

PSHCRE:  

Health and Relationships   

Caring and responsibility 

Families and Committed Relationships 

 

Art:  

The artist Kandinsky 

 

DT:  

Design and make a bag 

Food technology - design and make healthy cous 

cous 
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Useful diary dates: 

 

 

Thursday 7th March  

Year 2 Class Assembly 

 

Friday 8th March 

World Book Day at Clover Hill.  Author Adam Bushnell in school.  Booky brekky for families                                            

(further information to follow) 

 

Monday 25th- Wednesday 27th March  

Parent Consultations (further information to follow). 
 

Reminders: 

 

 

Home reading books: Sent home on Wednesday to be completed and returned on Tuesday. 

 

PE: Wednesdays and Thursdays. 
 

Homework:  Doodle Maths and Spelling Shed tasks online. Set on Friday to be completed by 

Tuesday. 

 

Spellings: Sent on Friday tested the following Friday. 

 

Library books: Chosen on a Friday and should be returned to school the following Friday. 

 

Book bag (with reading book in it) and a water bottle should be brought to school every day. 
 

 


